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OFFICE OF PUBLIC HOUSING 

Chris Bruns, Executive Director    
Pike County Housing Authority    
P.O. Box 123 
Barry, IL 62312  

Dear Mr. Bruns: 

SUBJECT:  Housing Authority PHA Plan Approvals 

            Your Housing Authority’s Fiscal Year 2021-2025 5-year PHA Plan (respectively called 
the “Plan”) was approved on 1/07/2021.  This approval does not constitute an endorsement of the 
strategies and policies outlined in the Plan.  In providing assistance to families under programs 
covered by this Plan, the Housing Authority will comply with the rules, standards, and policies 
established in its approved Plan, as provided in 24 CFR Part 903 and other applicable 
regulations.  Your approved Plan and all required attachments and documents must be made 
available for review and inspection at the principal office of the Housing Authority during 
normal business hours.  We also received your Civil Rights Certification (form HUD 50077-CR) 
which satisfies the Annual submission for a Qualified PHA. 

            If you have any questions regarding your Plan or the information in this letter, please 
contact Steven DiPietro, Portfolio Management Specialist, (312) 913-8333 or at 
steven.dipietro@hud.gov. 

              Sincerely, 

                                                                               William O. Dawson III, MPA 
                                                                               Director, Illinois State Office  

                                               of Public Housing, Region V 
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